

Parks and Recreation Department

CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

100 North Fifth Avenue, P.O. Box 8647, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107
Phone (313) 994-2780

James Kugler Construction Solutions, Inc. 2263 West Liberty Ann Arbor, MI 48103

Dear Jim;

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of the City of Ann Arbor for the excellent work that you have supervised on our behalf. The final products on both the Veterans Park project and the Mack Pool project have more than met our expectations.

The renovation of existing facilities is always a challenge and while no project is free of problems we are very pleased at the way you have handled issues when they arose. Having supervised a large number of projects for the City of Ann Arbor Department of Parks and Recreation these two projects will always stand out as examples of how projects can be handled when good communication and follow through are exhibited by both parties.

I appreciate your willingness to work with the contractors you use to meet our expectation for quality workmanship. I know it was a challenge in some instances to press for the final quality we desired and you never expected us to accept substandard work.

We look forward to possible collaborations in the future. Again, thank you for diligence and cooperation.

1000 ------

Sincerely,

Christina McCown Miller, Manager Recreation Facilities and Services